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Title of Report 
 

Street Lighting 

Summary 
 

To discuss a proposal for street lighting in the village to switched 
off/dimmed during the night.   
 

Recommendation 
 

To defer to the Annual Parish Meeting 2021 to discuss with residents. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

There are varying opinions on whether more or less street lighting is 
required in the village so a discussion with residents would be a useful 
exercise. 
 

Impact on Budget The County Council would need the Parish to contribute towards the cost 
but OCC can cover the material cost if the PC covered the labour cost, 
this would be £9.76 per unit. 
 
To change a street light for part night switch off, it would be £30.44 per 
unit.  
 

Risks 
 
 

Could be a safety issue with less lighting but not implementing the 
scheme could impact on the environment. 

 Background A resident contacted OCC a number of months ago regarding switching 
off street lights in the village.  This was due to be an item of discussion at 
the Annual Parish Meeting, but it was cancelled due to the Covid-19 
pandemic. 
 
The resident has got back in touch with the Parish Council as they would 
like this item to be progressed. 
 
The idea of switching off the lights is to save energy. 
 
Chris Marks from OCC provided some advice on this scheme and advised 
that Oxford Road, Banbury Road and Aynho Road couldn’t be changed, 
nor could lights around the Green and the main road through Adderbury 
(High Street, Waters Lane, New Road, Cross Hill Road).   
 
OCC would need the Parish Council to consult residents maybe in the 
residents’ newsletter to confirm residents would be willing to 
have lighting turned off. 
 
The lighting would be off between 12am-5am. 
  
OCC would be willing to look at the wider area if residents would 
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welcome the change but would need to look into each area to ensure 
the lighting wasn’t needed in these hours for safety reasons. 
 
LED lights could be dimmed and this will definitely be the case when 
there is an LED roll out in the area as this technology will allow for easier 
dimming and can possibly controlled if we get a CMS system in place 
which allows remote management of each light. It would be a case of on 
or off though for the areas confirmed for part night. 
 
The cost would be a one off charge to change the cells and this would be 
confirmed when OCC were aware of the number of units. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

The County Councils part night lighting assessment guidance is attached. 

 


